
WaterWatch 
 

We are a proud sponsor of WaterWatch:   

 

Annual Celebration of Oregon Rivers 

 

The WaterWatch Spring 2018 Newsletter - Featuring Us! 

 

 
 

Without WaterWatch, many of Oregon’s rivers and streams would run dry: 

 

WaterWatch.org 

 

In 2015, we successfully removed the last two dams on Evans Creek (a tributary of the 

Rogue River). 

Free the Rogue River 

 

Two of Oregon’s Worst Dams are Coming Down 

 

https://waterwatch.ejoinme.org/21stgathering
http://www.borstengineeringconstruction.com/WaterWatch_Instream_Spring_2018.pdf
http://waterwatch.org/
https://waterwatch.org/rogue-river-to-run-free-at-savage-rapids-dam-next-week/
http://www.opb.org/news/article/two-of-oregons-worst-dams-for-fish-are-coming-down/


Wimer Dam Removal Video 

 

Oregon Department of Fish & Wildlife has subsequently confirmed that we now have 

Chinook Salmon, Coho Salmon, Cutthroat Trout and Steelhead in Evans Creek (a 

tributary of the Rogue River) and in Spignet Creek (a tributary of Evans Creek) which 

both flow through our property which is about 25 miles upstream from the Rogue 

River. 

 

We are nearly always engaged with some conservation effort.  Here is our most current 

joint project of removing three small dams and relocating the land owner’s associated 

water right Point of Diversion: 

 

2021 Rogue River / Applegate River / Slate Creek Project 

 

 

https://vimeo.com/135754205
https://www.borstengineeringconstruction.com/Slate_Creek_Dam_Removal_Project.pdf

